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 PREMA Supports the WNCC Powerline School 

 

 In 2015, Panhandle Rural Electric (PREMA) Board of Directors pledged a 

donation of $25,000 to WNCC to be paid in five annual installments.   The final 

$5,000 was paid in November.  This donation added to the fundraising  

campaign called WNCC Works: Expanding the Possibilities.  This investment was 

earmarked for expansion of the current WNCC Powerline School specifically, 

the construction of a building allowing for an indoor pole lab.   

This expansion has given the students the venue to set poles, climb 

poles and excavate, all indoors.  The new indoor facility has enhanced  

recruitment and training helping to meet the demand for powerline  

technicians. 

  PREMA has always been a strong advocate for the Powerline School.  

One of the ways Panhandle Rural Electric shows support is by hiring students 

after graduation; PREMA has employed seven powerline graduates since the 

inception of the program.  PREMA also enhances the students’ learning  

experience by hiring them for their apprenticeship requirements which allows 

students to have real-world experiences before graduation.  Another way is by 

offering, annually, a $1,000 scholarship for a person attending the 12-month 

Powerline Program.   

 According to General Manager, Ryan Reiber, “We want this program to 

grow and improve so that PREMA and the area utilities can have the best  

linemen serving their customers.  It is wonderful to have opportunities like this, 

which encourages hometown youth to stay in the area.” 
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     Abigail Bright 

 



PREMA is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

 

 

 

PREMA 
251 BRAYTON ROAD 

P.O. BOX 677  

ALLIANCE, NE   69301-0677                         

OPERATIONS AND STAFF 

Ryan Reiber—General Manager 

Paul Grosz—Operations Manager 

Dale Knapp—Staking Engineer 

 

         BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

Dale Berndt — Lakeside 

Michael Collins — Alliance 

Wayne Crawford — Alliance 

Marty Larsen — Whitman 

Bryan Monahan — Hyannis 

RD Sutphen — Lakeside 

Phil Zochol — Alliance 

(308) 762-1311 or 800-585-4837 

FAX—(308) 762-5750 

www.prema.coop 
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Our office will be closed Wednesday, December 25th and 

Wednesday, January 1st so our employees can celebrate  

Christmas and New Year’s Day with their families. 


